
Culture workers to take action 
 Spain 

The FSC-CCOO public services federation is organising a series of two-hour strikes in 
state museums and theatres in October and November. The union is protesting 
against the fact that workers in the sector are not properly covered by the collective 
agreement for the state sector. In particular, the union wants to ensure professional 
status for these workers and reduce the extent of temporary contracts. The strikes 
will begin on 25 October and will take place on 10 different dates up to 24 
November with specific dates for different institutions.
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